INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION
COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

DATE: May 22, 2015
TO: Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Mark A. Grady, Deputy Corporation Counsel MP(G

SUBJECT: Notice of Claim of Kurt Schlamer (The Hartford)
Date of Accident: January 5, 2015

| request that this matter be referred to the Committee on Judiciary, Safety and General
Services for approval of a settlement to be paid by the Wisconsin County Mutual
Insurance Company in the amount of $7,236.37 to The Hartford for damage to its
insured’s vehicle arising out of this accident.

This accident took place on January 5, 2015 around 6:15am at the intersection of S.
Howell Ave. and E. College Ave., Oak Creek, WI.

As the claimant was stopped on S. Howell Ave. on a red blinking light his vehicle was
rear ended by a Milwaukee County plow truck being driven by a Milwaukee County
Highway employee. The employee stated that he could not stop the plow truck in time
due to the winter weather conditions. The police cited the employee for driving too fast
for conditions.

The claimant’s vehicle is a 2013 Ford Mustang 2 door coupe. The vehicle sustained
damages to the rear of the vehicle along with the right and left rear quarter panels.

The Hartford has submitted their subrogation in the amount of $6756.37 for the repairs
to the vehicle. The claimant was also in need of a rental during the repair process. The
Hartford is only subrogating for the amount of $480.00 for rental car coverage.

We recommend that this matter be approved for settlement to The Hartford not to
exceed $7,236.37

ce: Raisa Koltun
Kelly Bablitch
Alexis Gassenhuber
Erica Hayden



